
A gust 7, 2018

Office of the City Clerk

71 Main St. W.

Hamilton, Ontario

L8P 4Y5

FILE : ZAC-16-075

Zoning changes to Zest Communities Inc.

I am against the changes that will affect the roadway in and out from Garth St. (HMB1848) and
the roadway in and out of Rymal Rd. (HMB-1847)

If they wish to sever for one condo, it should be for this condo space only, nothing more.

One change at a time. No approved severance - no building.

I would like to keep our village the same without changes.

Another point is that in our life lease it states that this land is not to be severed.

I would like to be informed as to the outcome of this meeting.

I think more time should be allotted for villagers to comprehend what is happening.

Sincerely

(Ms) Marjorie McIntyre

6.5(a)




